
 

 

 

 

From:  Susan McMurray 
To:  Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject:  Vaccine Mandates 
Date:  Thursday, August 19, 2021 10:26:42 PM 

To: Ms. Julia Peak, Nevada Board of Health 
I am opposed to any type of vaccine mandate for anyone. While it may confer benefits to some 
it also carries risk. Each person should be able to determine whether the risks are worth the 
possible benefit. You do not have the right to make that decision for others. 

The vaccine is approved for emergency use only and federal law forbids mandating it, in 
accordance with the Nuremberg Code of 1947.  You may also find yourself with a substantial 
liability risk if a student suffers injury from being forced to take the vaccine. There are 
lawsuits being filed all over the country. The Supreme Court did not issue a decision that 
vaccine mandates are legal.  Ms. Barrett declined to refer the case to the full court. This is far 
from over. 

This virus has a 99% recovery rate especially for younger people.  Asymptomatic transmission 
is very rare according to Dr. Fauci so perhaps your efforts should focus on encouraging 
students and teachers with symptoms to stay home. 

Best Regards, 
Susan Mcmurray 
Reno, Nevada 


